
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

May 19, 2025 

 

Sent electronically to sitingboard.filing@mass.gov.  

RE: Straw Proposal Comments 

Dear Staff at the Energy Facility Siting Board (EFSB), Department of Public Utilities (DPU), 

Department of Energy Resources (DOER), and Executive Office of Energy and Environmental 

Affairs (EEA (“Staff”): 

Avangrid Power, LLC (“Avangrid” or “the Company”) is pleased to submit comments on the straw 

proposals implementing the 2024 Climate Act and 2024 Grid Equity Act.  We look forward to 

continued engagement with the EFSB, DPU, DOER, and EEA.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Kenneth Kimmell 

Chief Development Officer – Offshore   

Avangrid Power, LLC 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 




















